
MOVED, that the Town Plan and Zoning Commission provides a favorable recommendation to the Town 

Council regarding the proposed amendment to the Building-Zone Regulations Section 3.27, 12(d) to 

extend the Temporary and Limited Moratorium on Cannabis Establishments through June 1, 2023.  The 

three-month extension to the Moratorium results from vacancies experienced with Planning staff 

supporting the Commission and to provide the time required for review of a proposed amendment to 

the Building-Zone Regulations and to seek public comment through the public hearing process to 

develop a formal recommendation. 


